
Hello, November!!

Q-Mack was 
incredible! 
Students at BBK 
are ALL-STARS

The hallways were just 
buzzing this week with 
excitement!

Check out the Cooperative Learning 
happening in the Learning Center 

We had our first 
snowfall and for 
some of our 
students their very 
first time seeing 
snow! If families have pictures they’d like to 

share of loved ones who are currently 
serving our country or who have, 
please forward them to us! 
(Afrost@hrce.ca) We’d love to include 
them in our ceremony!

Don’t Forget:
● November 7th Picture Retakes
● November 9th: Remembrance 

Ceremony 9:30 - 10:30
● No school November 13th
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